
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC HEALTH NOTICE 

June 12, 2020 

 

The Utah Department of Health has approved a request for the Township of Bluff and Mexican Hat area to be 

advanced from Orange phase to Yellow phase of Governor Herbert's “Utah Leads Together Plan.” 

San Juan Public Health officially requested that Bluff township and the Mexican Hat areas of San Juan County 

join the rest of the non-tribal areas of San Juan County in the Governor’s Yellow Risk Guidelines. We also 

recommended that both areas remain tied to the same risk level as the City of Blanding moving forward, 

unless future data suggests otherwise. 

San Juan Public Health’s request was based on a review of existing disease transmission data which showed no 

evidence that persons residing in the non-tribal areas of Bluff or Mexican Hat have experienced any increased 

risk of COVID-19 spread when compared to the Blanding area. 

We continue to encourage Utah residents living on tribal lands within San Juan County to follow all tribal 

health directives. 

 

 
Effective Date: June 13, 2020  

 

_____________________  
Kirk W. Benge   
Health Officer   
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